
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 28 June 2024 

Highlights from this week 

We have been thinking about all the wonderful 
learning opportunities we have at school. We 

certainly enjoyed looking through our individual 
learning journals and looking back over the 

wonderful year we have had together. We also 
thought about our friendships and qualities that 

are needed to be a good friend!  

We have been enjoying the sunny weather!  All 
children should wear trainers or shoes. No 

sandals or crocs please!  

 

 

Next week in Cherry class 

We will learn about different people 
who help us. We will think about 
heroes and begin to learn that 
heroes can be ordinary people. 

We will continue playing games to 
support our phonics development. 

Please could you bring a carrier 
bag or equivalent into school – 
clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. This will help us collect 
together all your child’s special 

things ready for the last week of 
term. Thank you! 

    

 

Preschool sports event – Friday 5th 
July  

We will be holding a sports event on Friday 5th July 
at 2.30pm.  If you require more information, please 

come and speak to Mrs Chan.  

All children should wear clothes suitable to run 
around in and sensible shoes/trainers - no sandals 

or crocs!  

 

 


